
From: Stephen Crawford [mailto:stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 29 January 2018 3:52 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD; Ben Rogers; Tania Chapman; Stephen Smith; Emily Slaytor 
Subject: AM 2014/196 and 2014/197 - Casual and Part-Time Employment - Horticulture 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
We can confirm the AWU does not require the NFF’s witnesses for cross-examination.  
 
Regards, 
  

Stephen Crawford  
Principal 

  

Crawford de Carné Lawyers  
Email: stephen@crawforddecarne.com.au 
Ph: 02 8835 4889 
ABN: 71 614 656 003 
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